TERRACE BAY HONOURS THE WAR DEAD



Jim Clancy (centre), Sheila Dakin (left) and Pat Jones (right) carry Banners to the Cenotaph on Saturday, November 13th. Photo by Kathie Hilder.

Despite the cold many of the population of Terrace Bay attended the Remembrance Day Service held at the Cenotaph on November 13th. Members of the Canadian Legion, the Ladies' Auxiliary to the Legion, the Brownies, the Guides and the Rangers all took part in the procession at 11:00 a.m. to the Memorial in

NOTICE

TO ALL SNOWMOBILE USERS

The snowmobile season is approaching and we wish to emphasize the safety aspects of this sport.

Many roads in our area used by snowmobilers have gates or cable barriers which could result in injury or death to careless snowmobile operators and damage to their snowmobiles.

We wish to remind all those who might use roads in the area, of these potential hazards, and emphasize the need for care and common sense in snowmobiling.

Please note that no unauthorized person is entitled to use the private roads of Kimberly-Clark of Canada Limited. Application for a Road Permit must be made to the Company.



KIMBERLY-CLARK OF CANADA LIMITED

front of the Recreation Centre. Rev. Bigelow presided over the ceremony with a prayer before the wreaths were laid to commemorate the loss of lives in World War I and II.

In the evening a dinner and dance was held at the Legion for members.

John Falzetta and Bill Kujbida were organizers of the local Terrace Bay Service.

HOSPITAL NEWS: Cont'd from page 5

Mr. George King, of Schreiber, will fill the vacancy, on the Hospital Board, created when Shawn Kirkpatrick moved to Thunder Bay.

By an amendment of the by-laws the number of Board members has been increased by one to allow representation from Pays Plat. Chief Gerald Bouchard is the representative pending the approval of the Lieut-Governor of the Province of Ontario and the approving vote of the Corporation Members at the annual meeting in 1977.

The Heart Monitoring machine - the cost of which has been partially assumed by the Hospital Auxiliary - has been used many times in the past month.

Visitors to the Hospital will notice new drapes (fireproof) throughout - a "cheery note" for the patients! The inner walls of the hospital will be painted when it is possible to do so with the least disturbance (To pg. 7...)



THE CONFEDERATION COLLEGE OF APPLIED ARTS AND TECHNOLOGY

offers

CURLING CLINIC

The clinic will concentrate on developing basic techniques for new and not so new curlers.

INSTRUCTOR: Murray Uhryniuk

DATE: November 27, 1976 - 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.

PLACE: Curling Club REGISTRATION FEE: \$5.00

REGISTRATION IEE. 45.00

REGISTRATION: Recreation Centre

NOTE: Refund of fee will only be made should course be cancelled due to insufficient enrollment.